Chief Hulett ot
This is my letter of resignation to be effective immediately on June 23" 2014. My reason

for leaving is a job offer I accepted for Sioux City Fire and Rescue that I applied for prior to my

hire here in Fort Dodge. I am truly thankful for all the opportunities and experience you have

given to me here as a member of Fort Dodge Fire and Rescue. I will take the knowledge I gained

here and use it for years to come. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Devan Schipper
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